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We live on Toddy Pond, and enjoy the natural beauty of the pond and the wildlife it
supports. We see lots of boating traffic from the large boat launch, as others come to
enjoy it too. This is our year-round home, something we worked for all our lives.
Our family comes to share it with us. Two of our sons have also purchased lots on
Toddy with the hopes of building in the future so that their children and grandchildren
can continue to enjoy the beauty of Maine. We all ask that you please support this
bill - to protect Maine waters, the fish, eagles, deer, loons and other wildlife - allow
Mainers and those visiting to experience these beautiful waters - and protect our
homes and land. Thank you for your consideration, and the important work that you
are doing on our behalf. God bless you as you work to represent our interests.



